
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
WATERFRONT PROJECT 2018-2020

Learn more online at: campbellriver.ca/construction

Wondering what’s coming up this construction season for 
the City of Campbell River? 
Attend a drop-in open house to learn more about the City’s plans for improving 
services and access along Highway 19A between Rockland Road and 1st Ave, as 
well as the roundabout to be constructed at Rockland Road and an overview of 
current status on the city’s sea level rise planning.

Wednesday, March 6, 2019
Drop in between 4:00-7:00 PM
Maritime Heritage Centre, 621 Island Highway

COMMUNITY UPDATE FEBRUARY 13, 2019

301 St. Ann’s Road
Campbell River, BC  V9W 4C7 

Telephone: 250-286-5700
info@campbellriver.ca
www.campbellriver.ca


